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  The Pelahatchie JROTC service learning team has volunteered in a local food drive. The food 

drive will allow our community to help make a difference in our local communites by giving 

food to families who are in need. Mississippi Food Network are the ones who collect donations 

from the students of Pelahatchie . They are the ones who spent their time accepting cans from the 

community.The service learning team has volunteered to host a non perishable can food drive 

that will go to the Mississippi Food Network to help distribute food to those who are in need.We 

have decided to involve Pisgah and Puckett High schools so we can gather more cans due to us 

making a higher goal. We have also created fliers to hang around the schools and throughout the 

communities to promote involvement . We will store the items that are received at the schools 

and Mississippi Food Network will schedule a pick up date that accommodates the dates we have 

decided to run the food drive. If necessary, another cadet and I can pick up the items from the 

other schools so that there will be one pick up location. We have decided to start the food drive 

on October 14th lasting until December 20th. Then the clothing locker is August 7 to May 2020, 

and the location for the clothing locker will be in the Junior high hallway ,in the closet across 

from Mrs. Nobles office. Overall, the goal is to collect at least 350 items as a whole. We want to 

push participation throughout the communities with visual things and get everyone involved. 

Also,  we have challenged each cadet to bring at least one can food or more. I plan to keep up 

with the data by staying in contact with the leaders from Pisgah and Puckett .The leader from 



Pisgah is C/MAJ Wilkie Barlow and the leader for Puckett is 2nd/Lieutenant Selena Sharp.  The 

three things we are going to do are  the Mississippi can food drive, clothing locker, and toys for 

tots.  The locations we have are ,Pelahatchie high school, Pelahatchie high school office, 

Pelahatchie Elementary office, Dollar General, Marathon, Bob’s Gas station, Crossroads Baptist 

church,  Mutilcraft, Fire department , Puckett High School, Puckett library, Pisgah High School 

and Pisgah Library. So the overall goal for this Service Learning Project is to help people that are 

in need.  Not only will the food drive start on October 14th, toys for tots will begin as well. Both 

will last until December 20th. 


